
 

 

 
 

 

Mt. Ebal Memorial Association 
May 1, 2024 
 

Dear Mt. Ebal family, 

Our annual homecoming will be held on June 2, 2024. The service will begin at 11:30 followed 
by our usual covered-dish lunch on the grounds.  

This year we are honored to have the Reverend Amy Hutchison as our speaker. She is 
currently serving Central United Methodist Church in Denton. 

Rev. Amy was called to ministry at the age of 28 at a Christian concert while serving with 
their merchandising. Her passion for music opened her eyes to all the ways the Lord was 
preparing her for her new calling. She then attended the Candler School of Theology where 
she received her Master of Divinity, graduating in 2013.  

Prior to seminary, she worked in marketing and resource development for the American 
Cancer Society and Bethlehem Center as well as serving on the boards of the American Red 
Cross and the Charlotte Chamber of Commerce’s Young Professionals organization.  

A big part of Rev. Amy’s testimony is when a big Puerto Rican guy named Juan poured out his 
own testimony to her to help her feel comfortable with her own imperfections; therefore, she 
believes our own testimonies are the best tool we have to encourage life-change through Jesus. 
Her biggest passion as a pastor is for navigating the questions of faith with both those who are 
currently following Christ as well as those who are questioning what it means to follow Christ.  

Welcome, Reverend Amy! 

It was suggested last year to have a block of time devoted to hearing stories of members’ 
family history with Mt. Ebal. If you would like to prepare a 5-8 minute presentation of your 
family connection with our beloved church, please do so. I will give you an opportunity to 
share during the service. 

Please join us on June 2 at 11:30 to hear the message from Rev. Hutchison, bring food to share 
and enjoy fellowship with our Mt. Ebal family. 
 
 
God be with you ‘til we meet again, 
 
Addie 
Addie Sexton Futrell 
Mt. Ebal Association president.   


